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Erratum  

 

An article in the November 2014 issue, “Development of a platform for systemic 

antiangiogenesis therapy for advanced cervical cancer” by Krishnansu S. Tewari, MD, 

and Bradley J. Monk, MD, contained incorrect labeling in Figure 3 because of a 

production error. The dark blue circle should read “GOG 204” instead of “GOG 169,” 

and the dark green circle should read “GOG 240” instead of “GOG 169.” Readers are 

advised to download the corrected version at www.hematologyandoncology.net. 


